
November 7, 2021 

“We exist to glorify God and make  
disciples of  Jesus Christ.” 

STAFF 
 

Lead Pastor:          
 Andrew Eby  andrew@npmbchurch.com   
Youth Pastoral Apprentice: 
 Korlynd Fehr korlynd@npmbchurch.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry:                                     
 Emily Fehr                emily@npmbchurch.com  
Director of Worship: 
 Kristy Erickson kristy@npmbchurch.com  
Counselors:       
 Don Banman  don@npmbchurch.com        
 Gwen Koop              gwen@npmbchurch.com 
 
Administrator: Bev Amendt-bev@npmbchurch.com 
Secretary: Cassie Jenkins-office@npmbchurch.com 

                                      Operating Budget Report   
 

 Last Week’s Giving         Giving to Date         Budget to Date  
                      $19,520.27        $404,969.73              $440,223.93 
 

(Our Church year end is April)                                                                                                                         

Online Giving Option: e-transfers@npmbchurch.com  

Sermon Notes 

Church Office: 250-785-3869 ◊ 10816 - 106 St. ◊  Fort St. John, BC V1J 5V2 
Web Page: www.npmbchurch.com                                                           
E-mail Address: office@npmbchurch.com  
Office Hours: Mon.-Thurs. ◊  9:00am - 3:00pm 
PRAYER CHAIN: 
* Marie-  250-787-1302            *Elfrieda - 250-785-5833                                                                               
* Janet - 250-785-3605            *Alice - 250-785-3301   
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NEW TO NPMB CHURCH?                                                        
Welcome! It’s great to have you here. We’d love to meet you and give you 
some information to help you get connected. Please fill out the Visitor 
card inside and drop it in the offering box at the Welcome Center. 

WELCOME TO 

  Check out our church library.  
  Fiction & non-fiction, adult - children.  

And movies. 
Located downstairs. 



This Week 

MONDAY 
7pm  Business Meeting 

 
 
TUESDAY 
7-9pm  Senior Youth 
 
WEDNESDAY 
6:00am  Men’s Prayer Time 
7:00pm  Junior Youth 
7:00pm  Ladies Evening Bible Study  
 
SATURDAY  
10:00-12:00pm      Children’s Christmas Concert practice 

Coming Events 

9:00am-Communion Sunday Livestream service with Pastor Andrew on the 
website, Facebook & YouTube 
 

 

 

Church Family News 

Prayer Needs 

Missionary Corner Today 

Please join us in praying for the ministry of the week:  Christian and  
Missionary Alliance Church 
 
Note: If you have a prayer request/praise item you would like to include in the  
bulletin, please contact the church office with the details. 

Operation Christmas Child Shoeboxes are now available on a table in the 

foyer.  The project will run until November 21st and collection week is Nov 

14 –21 at the Fort St. John Alliance Church. 

 

North Peace Pregnancy Care Baby Bottle Fundraiser is now underway.  

Simply fill a bottle with loose change, bills or cheques and return by  

November 28th.  Bottles can be found in the bin on the highchair in the  

foyer. 

We are holding a business meeting to vote on calling David Hildebrand 

to serve as pastor of the Dawson Creek Church Plant. This meeting will 

occur on Monday November 8th at 7:00pm and registration will be  

required. You can register through the events section of our website at  

npmbchurch.com/events. We have space for 50 members to attend. The 

meeting will also be streamed live (info to come). Proxy votes will be 

available and can be picked up at the church office. If you have questions 

or concerns about this, please contact one of the elders. If you want to look 

at  David’s theological distinctions or philosophy of ministry documents 

please email Pastor Andrew.  

 

Young Adults is up and running! All adults ages 18-30, single or  

married, are invited to meet here at the church on Monday evenings at 

7pm. Bring your bible and get ready to explore the Word while  

fellowshipping with other young people!  

 

Christian Life School is advertising for a Full-time Secretary to begin 

immediately. Successful candidates will have to fit with the School values, 

purpose, and mission. The individual will need Grade 12, knowledge of 

office work, and Microsoft Office suite. Daily work requires working with 

distraction, multitasking, diverse job tasks, and flexibility in working with 

parents and teachers. First Aid is a necessity and hours are Monday to 

Friday. A job description can be supplied and an interview will be  

arranged. Contact principal@christianlifeschool.ca to apply, or with any 

questions. 

 

A Message from Jared Braun of the Salvation Army: Christmas is coming 

and we are getting excited for another wonderful opportunity to show the 

love of Christ as we serve our community. We are looking forward to  

another wonderful season of engaging with people through our Christmas 

Kettle campaign. Currently, we are looking for volunteers to help host a 

kettle at various locations throughout the city. If people are interested 

they can simply email christmas@nchope.ca, visit our website (safsj.org), 

message us on Facebook @fsjsalvationarmy or call our office at  

250-785-0506. Thank you as always for your partnership with us. 

 

 

Zambia Church 

 

Pastor and Mrs. Kalonga 

send greetings! They are 

thankful to hear how we 

are doing, as we go through 

Covid restrictions once 

again. They are being  

allowed to meet as a 

church, but are having to 

follow guidelines, are  

experiencing difficulty as a result of Covid, have had a number of deaths in 

their community, and have had to let go of a number of plans/programs. 

But we all praise God that they have a baptism class, youth programs, praise 

team, and women's programming continuing on. Their church school is 

doing well, and we can praise God for that too! 

 

The work is continuing. The church is planning some renovations as the 

building is old, and they are wanting to make more space to accommodate 

more people, and meet modern standards. Pastor Kalonga will be taking 

several missions trips in November, and will once again be travelling on 

foot for many hours, and also using ox cart and canoe travel on the  

dangerous Zambezi river. He covets our prayers on these issues. 

 

The NGO is moving forward and he is very excited about that. They have 

acquired a plot of land and are growing vegetables and raising chickens as a 

fundraiser for the NGO. 

 

As for their family, they are doing fine. Sarah finished college in clinical 

medicine and is still waiting upon the Lord for employment Alick is doing 

his studies at Levy Mwanawasa University in ophthalmology for 4 years. 

They also both need your prayers! 

 

They greatly appreciate our prayers in all of these areas, and along with us, 

they pray for Covid to come to an end. 

 

November 26: Breakout  (“How to Build your House”) 

Church Family News 

mailto:christmas@nchope.ca
https://www.safsj.org/christmas-kettles.html

